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TODAY’S RESPONSE

NEXT WEEK’S READING - The Commemoration of All the Faithful Departed

1st Reading: Isaiah 25:6-9 † 2nd Reading: Romans 5:5-11  † Gospel: Matthew 11:25-30

I love you, Lord, my strength.
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Dandenong Deanery

Catholic Archdiocese of Melbourne

Contact:  9546 8276 or 9701 5899

WHAT’S HAPPENING...

We received a message from Brian this week to say he is 
enjoying his break but was a little concerned that we tried 
to shorten his holiday by one week... he reminded us that 
he will be back on the weekend of the 9 November... not 
the 2nd as was advertised last week.

At St Anthony's

This week we again extend  an invitation to all 
parishioners at St Anthony's to be involved in a new parish 
Religious Education/ Faith Development Group. This 
group will be involved in the sacramental catechetical and 
faith formation life of the parish. You do not have to be a 
teacher or experienced in Catechetics. You just need to 
have a desire to work with others sharing ideas etc for 
handing on the faith to the next generation and to organise 
the opportunities for faith development in the wider 
parish. If you are interested, please leave your name and 
contact details with Joseph at the office and we will 
contact you. 

Only a couple of weeks left for you to clean out the 
cupboards and donate your unwanted goods - bric a brac, 
books etc or to offer your services on the day- manning a 
stall, selling raffle tickets etc. Remember we are a TEAM 
and team stands for... Together Everyone Achieves More. 
Please consider how you can support this event for your 
parish.

At Resurrection 

The New Church- the front and the back!

UPDATE ON THE NEW SEATS FOR 
RESURRECTION NEW CHURCH

We had one more seat sold last weekend... that makes 13 
out of 408. For those wishing to donate (each seat costs 
$320 as well as 5 and 10 seat pews), please give your 
details to one of the leadership/liturgy team and the office 
will be in contact with you. The names of all donors to the 
new church will be listed in a donor's acknowledgement 
book which will be placed in the new church.

Congratulations go to Dr Steve Bellesini, our Principal 
at Resurrection School, who was this week awarded the 
Principals Australia Institute's John Laing Professional 
Development Award. These awards are a peer nominated 
celebration of school leadership and professional 
learning. Steve was given this award last week with 
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DIARY EVENTS THIS WEEK

Tuesday, 28 October
Youth Adult Group – 6pm in the Parish Centre (RES)
Liturgy Meeting – 7.30pm at Gathering Space (STA)

Information Night St Anthonys school - 1st reconciliation (STA)

Wednesday, 29 October
Confirmation Meeting – Parents and children 7.30pm 

in church (RES)
St Anthony's School Board Meeting – 7.30

Thursday, 30 October
School Mass Level 1 & 2 - 9.30 am (RES)

Finance Board Meeting – 7.30 (STA)

Friday, 31 October
Novena – 6.30pm in the Church (RES)

Saturday, 1 November
All Saints Day

ADVANCE NOTICE

Tuesday, 4 November
Parish Offices Closed (Melbourne Cup Day)

Wednesday, 5 November
PPC Meeting – 7.30pm (RES)

Thursday, 6 November
PPC Meeting- 7.30 (STA)

Friday, 7 November
Novena – 6.30pm in the Church (RES)

Keysborough 
Learning Centre Classes

New Courses in Term 4

+ English and Literacy Classes
We have classes from beginners to advanced - Day and Night. 
We can assess your level and find the class best suited to you. 
Please contact the Centre for an appointment or more 
information on 97987005.   
Subsidised childcare places are available while you learn with 
us, subject to availability. Ring 9798 7005 for information or 
drop into the office, 402 Corrigan Rd., Keysborough.  Enter by 
Gate 3, follow the road to the end, Reception is Building A, the 
last door on the left.

October Mowing is  Andrew Schoenmaekers 

† We pray in thanksgiving for and those who have Olive Wilson, 
died recently in the peace of Christ. 

† We pray for all those whose anniversaries occur at 
about this time: Paulette Perombelon, Paul Roger 
Nemorin, The Driver’s family, The Nemorin’s family, 
Maria Concetta Muleta, Malcolm Windsor, Ivy Balfour.   

† Please also pray for those who are sick 
especially David Coleman, Mike O’ Leary, 
David Cubranic, Jack Cummins, Baby Chloe 
Foy, Dinh Thi Huong, Monica Hosie, Carmen 

Daniels, Pascale Vilbro, Sebastian Nigro, John 
Black, Gene, Mike Frawley, Cynthia Scanlon, Vera 

Barretto, Mike Smith, Maria Zeccola, Zoe Brooks, 
Edrich Lappon, Jim Henderson, Brian Gulliver, Reg Hart, Kathy Patterson, 
Christine Saw, Gay Saw, Vita Mabitad, Alfonso Salanga, Kevin Kelly, 
Magdaline Ghosh, Stanley Van Twest, Kevin O'Kelly, Bruce Pommeroy, Molly 
Maguire, Graham Harvey, Cynthia Scanlon, Bernie Saldanha, Ryan Butler, John 
Partington.

Lord, Hear Our Prayer!

AFRICAN DADS AND KIDS CAMP 
(MY CULTURE IS AFRICAN, MY CHILD IS AUSTRALIAN)  

This program will take place at Lake Dewar on Friday 7th 
November to Sunday 9th November. All African fathers are 
encouraged to bring one of their children between the age of 8 
– 16 for a FREE fantastic camp experience to help fathers to 
bond, learning the differences between being a father in Africa 
and a father in Australia, discuss the challenges they and their 
children face in adapting to a new culture and a new role.
For more details and to register please contact Kate on 0418 
446 692, email africandadsandkids@ccam.org.au or post to 
African Dads and Kids Program Catholic Care PO Box 196 
East Melbourne Vic 8002. Registration forms are at the back 
of the church.

HOME ROSARY: Enquiries:  Phyllis - 9798 5298
Home Rosary will be prayed in the home of Mr/s Power 

15 Hedgeley Road Keysborough 
Please ring 9798 2338 (For time)

KLC YOGA CLASSES
KLC  Yoga Classes  have already started each Monday at 4.30pm. If you 
want to join this class please contact KLC on 9798 7005 otherwise a 
Tuesday and Thursday morning classes  will also be available but 
depending of the numbers of interest. Beginners are welcome. Cost is $12 
per class or $100 for 10 weeks. Concession $8 per class or $75 for 10 weeks.  

BOXES OF LOLLIES FOR SALE
As part of our fundraiser for our new church boxes of lollies 
will be on sale at Resurrection for $5 each after each mass. 
Please support this great cause. Thanks. 

ST ANTHONY’S CARNIVAL 2014 
St Anthony's Carnival Fun and Food for Everyone 
Saturday 15th November 10am till 9pm For more 
information or to assist on the day please email 

stanthonyscarnival@hotmail.com

Carnival Meeting for all Food Stalls Monday 
27th October @ 7:30 in the Gathering Space.

Ring Toss Game
Michael is looking for donations of can foods, pickles, 
soaps, biscuits, oil bottles anything that you can throw a 6 
inch ring over for the St Anthony's Carnival Ring Toss 
Game. If you can donate anything please clearly label it 
'Ring Toss Game' and bring them up to the Hall after the 
7th November.

WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT
Raffle tickets are at each door of the church, PLEASE 
could you try and sell a book, or buy a ticket,  the money raised 
will go back into the Parish, please support us, we would really 
appreciate it.!!!! Carmel & Kim.

TICKETS ON SALE AT RESURRECTION
Please see Hedy.

BRIC-A-BRAC STALL 2013
Hello Parishioners, the time is here once again for our Parish 
Carnival in November 2014 Please look in the cupboards and 
drawers, where perhaps you have stored away presents received 
and forgotten about, so I will be very pleased to accept any 
unwanted items from you for the Bric-a-brac Stall. Every item 
will be much appreciated such as vases, cutlery, tupperware, 
casserole dishes with lids, plates, trays, photo frames, etc. 
Anything, except electrical goods. You can put into boxes, tape 
them closed and leave them at the Parish Centre marked “for 
Mrs Fatima Soares”.

WE REMEMBER 
Joseph Hickey 

17 February 1923 – 24 June 2014
Joseph and Philomena moved into our Parish units a number of 
years ago. Joe was a real character. He loved the company of 
others, saying his prayers and being at church. Joe touched 
many lives and enjoyed helping others. Joe lived his life 
committed to family, God and community. 

May Joseph Rest In Peace.

PASTORAL ASSOCIATE FULL TIME NEGOTIABLE 
The Partnered parishes of Resurrection, Keysborough & St 
Anthony's, Noble Park are seeking an accredited  pastoral 
associate to work collaboratively (Full time 38 hours per week 
or part time shared role, negotiable)  with the parish leadership 
team and 4 part time pastoral workers in the pastoral ministries 
of the parishes. This position represents an exciting and 
rewarding oppor-tunity for those with leadership qualities who 
enjoy working within a team environment. Applications will 
close on Thursday 13 November. A written position description 
is available on request to Fr Brian Collins or Ms Vicki Russell, 
402 Corrigan Rd, Keysborough 3173 or via email: 

 keysborough@cam.org.au

KEYSBOROUGH LEARNING CENTRE ART 
AND CRAFT EXHIBITION

You are all welcome to this wonderful exhibition “Creative 
Hands – Arts and Craft” this Thursday 30th October from 
11am to 4pm at the Learning Centre Building G1.

WHISPERING HOPE ( AUST) INC
Please join  us to raise money for the Cancer Ward in Badulla 
Hospital, Sri Lanka on Saturday 8th November from 7-30pm – 
12.30pm for a country and Western Night with Replay 6 and The 
Pioneers  at the Walawwa/Bungallow Sandown Regency 477 
Princess highway, Noble Park. Eastern and Western 
Smosgasbord (BYO) Drinks at $45 per head. Dress Code: 
Country and Western Attire. For details and booking please call 
Philo Mather on 9769 0051, Ruwanal Senewiratne on 0402 140 
915, Tilak and Carmen Ganegama on 9711 1772, Limited to 150 
adults. 

REMEMBRANCE BOOK (RESURRECTION)
 Remembrance book name slips are now available at the back 
of the church.  Please feel free to fill these in for loved ones 
who have passed away and whose name you would like to 
have included in our book. Please place the slips in the purple 
box that is also located at the back of the church.  Please note 
that if your loved one has been prayed for (green slip filled in) 
then their name is automatically included in the book - you 
don't need to fill the slip in.  The cut off date to be included in 
the book for this year is Sunday 26th October.  

ALL SOUL'S DAY
Will again be celebrated at the Springvale Botanical 
Cemetery Princess Highway on Saturday 1st November at 
3pm. Parishioners from many parishes have attended this 
important day in the past years to pray for their deceased 
beloved in this environment conductive to reflection on 
their common experience of loss.

CATHOLIC THEOLOGICAL COLLEGE OPEN DAY
On Wednesday 5 November at the Catholic Theological College, 278 
Victoria Parade. East Melbourne. The first programme starts at 4pm to 
5.30pm and the second programme at 6pm to 7.45pm. Light 
refreshments will be provided for both programmes. RSVP by Friday 
21 October by ringing 9412 334 or email Jenny on:
  jenny.delahunt@ctc.edu.au. 

I WAS A STRANGER AND YOU WELCOMED ME
Sr Brigid Arthur will give a talk on her experience with refugees here 
in Australia at Our Lady of the Assumption Parish, 9 Centre 
Dandenong Road Cheltenham on Thursday 30 October at 7.30pm. 
Please ring 9583 6161 or visit www.olacheltenham.org.au for more 
details.  

Book stall at the Carnival
If you have any suitable books, cds or dvds you would 
like to donate to the Book Stall at the Carnival, please put 
them in a labelled box and drop them off at the Parish 
Centre. I'm also looking for volunteers who can help out 
either on the stall or with sorting the books in the week 
prior to the Carnival, please contact Trisha on 9546 1739 
or 0419576372. Thank you in advance for your help.

WE NEED YOUR HELP - We need to digitalise our 
Sacrament Records from hard copies into digital form. If you 
have some spare time to help and can enter data into a computer 
system, please contact Joseph at the Parish Centre, on 
95468276 or email  parishsecretary@stanthonysparish.net.  

NOVEMBER REMEMBRANCE LIST
November Remembrance sheets are available at 

St Anthony’s Church doors for collection. Please return the 
list to be compiled into Book of Remembrance 

for November Masses. 

colleagues from other school 
systems. We are very proud of 
the leadership and  work that 
Steve does for our school and 
community... a very worthy 
recipient of this award.

Have a good week
Longinus, Vinoth, Vicki & Brian 
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ST ANTHONY'S RAFFLE BOOKS
The raffle books taken by Resurrection parishioners are due 
back now. Can you please return them books sold or unsold and 
drop them in the purple letter box. Thanks 

ST ANTHONY'S CARNIVAL DONATIONS
We are asking parishioners from Resurrection wishing to make 
donations of books and Bric a Brac (etc) for the St Anthony's 
carnival to please drop your donations at Resurrection Parish 
centre from 9am to 1pm Tuesday to Friday or after weekend 
masses inside the parish carport, next to the parish centre.
Please do not drop off items at the parish centre other than at 
mass times.

The Frawley Family wishes to thank Fr Brian and all at St 
Anthony’s and Resurrection Parishes for their prayers and support 
during our Dad’s illness. Mike is recovering slowly at home.

St Anthony's Men's Social Club
Our October gathering will be on Friday  31st  of October.
From 8.oo pm onwards in the Small Hall. Supper provided.

Enquiries to Mike Molloy 9546 1739.

HAZELNUTS LADIES SOCIAL GROUP 
will be dining out at Sandown Tabaret (Dogs) on Wednesday 

29th October from 6:30pm. For enquiries or a lift 
ring Margaret on 9547 3147.
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Liturgy Meeting – 7.30pm at Gathering Space (STA)
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School Mass Level 1 & 2 - 9.30 am (RES)
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New Courses in Term 4

+ English and Literacy Classes
We have classes from beginners to advanced - Day and Night. 
We can assess your level and find the class best suited to you. 
Please contact the Centre for an appointment or more 
information on 97987005.   
Subsidised childcare places are available while you learn with 
us, subject to availability. Ring 9798 7005 for information or 
drop into the office, 402 Corrigan Rd., Keysborough.  Enter by 
Gate 3, follow the road to the end, Reception is Building A, the 
last door on the left.
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† We pray in thanksgiving for and those who have Olive Wilson, 
died recently in the peace of Christ. 

† We pray for all those whose anniversaries occur at 
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Foy, Dinh Thi Huong, Monica Hosie, Carmen 

Daniels, Pascale Vilbro, Sebastian Nigro, John 
Black, Gene, Mike Frawley, Cynthia Scanlon, Vera 

Barretto, Mike Smith, Maria Zeccola, Zoe Brooks, 
Edrich Lappon, Jim Henderson, Brian Gulliver, Reg Hart, Kathy Patterson, 
Christine Saw, Gay Saw, Vita Mabitad, Alfonso Salanga, Kevin Kelly, 
Magdaline Ghosh, Stanley Van Twest, Kevin O'Kelly, Bruce Pommeroy, Molly 
Maguire, Graham Harvey, Cynthia Scanlon, Bernie Saldanha, Ryan Butler, John 
Partington.
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(MY CULTURE IS AFRICAN, MY CHILD IS AUSTRALIAN)  

This program will take place at Lake Dewar on Friday 7th 
November to Sunday 9th November. All African fathers are 
encouraged to bring one of their children between the age of 8 
– 16 for a FREE fantastic camp experience to help fathers to 
bond, learning the differences between being a father in Africa 
and a father in Australia, discuss the challenges they and their 
children face in adapting to a new culture and a new role.
For more details and to register please contact Kate on 0418 
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St. Anthony, patron of our parish, loyal servant of God, faithful follower of Jesus: You taught by word and 
deed, the message of the Gospel. Teach us to live the Gospel values as you did. Enlighten our minds in search 
of God's will. Inspire us to be a prayerful community, ever reaching out to and cherishing our neighbour. Help 
us proclaim God's love and live what we proclaim. AMEN.

ST ANTHONY’S PARISH PRAYER

St Anthony’s Counters
Sun 26 October: Group 1 - Keith & Sandra Bosmans, 
             Pierre Marion, Frank Schapendonk
Sun 2 November: Group 2 - David & Rita Cubranic, 
   Nick Simonetti, Marie Wright 

MASS TIMES parish staff
SATURDAY              6.30pm             Vigil Mass          Resurrection Pastoral Worker            Michele Cooper                Resurrection

Pastoral Worker            Sr Nga Nguyen                 St Anthony’s

Pastoral Worker            Sr Kim Tran                      St Anthony’s

            Joseph Duong                   St Anthony’s

Pastoral Worker            Marj Sjostrom                   Resurrection

Parish Secretary            Talia Wicks                      Resurrection

Finance                        Ryven Gunasekera            Resurrection

Finance                          Peter Suhr                        Resurrection

SUNDAY                   8.15am                     Mass          St Anthony’s

TUESDAY                                                    9.30am                     Mass          St Anthony’s

THURSDAY            9.30am             School Mass      Resurrection

     FRIDAY                9.15am                      Mass         Resurrection

   SATURDAY            9.30am                     Mass          St Anthony’s

  MONDAY               9.30am                                        St Anthony’s

                                   7.00pm             Vigil Mass          St Anthony’s

                                    9.00am                     Mass          Resurrection

                                    7.00pm                     Mass          Resurrection

                                    11.00am                     Mass          Res & St A

                                    9.30am                     Mass          St Anthony’s

                                   9.30am                     Mass          St Anthony’s

                                    9.15am                       Mass          Resurrection

                                    9.30am                     Mass          St Anthony’s

                                    9.30am                     Mass          St Anthony’s

                                  10.00am           Reconciliation     St A. & Res.

                                    7.00pm                     Mass          St Anthony’s

                                    5.30pm                     Mass          St Anthony’s

 Communion Services

Parish Secretary/Finance

A copy of the Resurrection Parish Privacy Policy 
is available by contacting the Parish Centre.

We remember in prayer all victims of sexual abuse. 
The Truth, Justice and Healing website at 

www.facingthetruth.org.au
Provide updated information on the Parliamentary 
Inquiry, The Royal Commission and the church's 

responses.

Office Hours at Resurrection

Monday  

Tuesday - Friday 

closed

9.30am - 1.00pm

Office Hours at St Anthony’s

Monday  

Tuesday - Friday 

8.00am - 5.00pm

8.00am - 5.00pm

LEGION OF MARY
The Legion of Mary meets each Thursday 10am at 

Resurrection Parish and every Saturday at St Anthony's after 
the 9.30am Mass. All are welcome. 

Contact Ramona 97987994 at Resurrection 
and John 95741971 at St Anthony's 

WEDNESDAY

RESURRECTION PARISH

Received last week with thanks:
Pledge: $5,621.17 - Thanksgiving: $4,741.69

Loose: $557.10 - Presbytery: $625.40

ST ANTHONY’S PARISH
Received last week with thanks:

Pledge: $6,541.40 - Thanksgiving: $5,107.25
Loose: $1,570 - Presbytery: $1,400

Kairos magazines are available for purchase 
after each mass at $2 per copy. (Resurrection)

SUPPORT FOR STUDENTS PREPARING 
FOR VCE EXAMS

We would like to send students preparing for upcoming 
VCE (year12) exams a letter of support from our parishes. If 
you have a family member/friend who is preparing for their 
VCE, please fill in the slip and place it in the container at the 
back of the church. Please note: applies only to Australian 
students.

2015 CHRISTMAS CARDS & COLUMBAN CALENDARS 
ARE AVAILABLE IN 

ST ANTHONY’S PIETY STALL.

POSITIONS VACANT
Applications are invited from suitably qualified and 
experienced people for the positions of:
+ Pastoral Worker- St Kevin's Templestowe
+ Director, Media and Publications – East Melbourne
+ Editor, Publications – East Melbourne
+ Coordinator, Adult Faith Formations, Archbishop's Office for 
Evangelisation – East Melbourne
+ Pastoral Associate, Parishes of Resurrection – Keysborough 
and St Anthony's – Noble Park
+ Pastoral Associate, Parish of St Joseph's and St Bernadette's 
Boronia
+ Parish Secretary, St Carthage's Parish – Parkville
+ Oblate Charism Project Officer and Assistant Rosies Co-
Ordination – Camberwell
+ Provincial Personal Assistant - Camberwell
For further details please visit the Archdiocese website at:
 http://www.cam.org.au/jobs.aspx 
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